Radioactive Waste Management and
COVID-19

We are asking colleagues to work from home where possible, avoid all business
travel, and adapt as necessary with a greater emphasis on flexible and remote
working.

We are continuing to perform our vital role, providing solutions for managing
higher activity radioactive waste and implementing geological disposal.

Please continue to keep in touch with RWM through your usual contacts, our
LinkedIn and Twitter accounts, or via email.

For updates, guidance, and information about how to protect yourself and
others from COVID-19 click here


http://www.government-world.com/radioactive-waste-management-and-covid-19/
http://www.government-world.com/radioactive-waste-management-and-covid-19/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/20968430
https://twitter.com/rwm_gdf_uk
mailto:rwmfeedback@nda.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response

